
M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. 

2323 River Road 

Grand Junction, CO 81505 

970-243-3221 

 

7/1/22 

Colorado Division of Reclamation 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

RE:  32.5 Road Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2009-035, Proposed Bond Calculation; 

 June 8, 2022 questions from the Division 

 

Dear Mrs. Yeldell: 

1.  M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. does accept the input figures used for remaining reclamation 

of the North Pit. 

2. M.A. Concrete and Clifton Sanitation District have agreed that no gravel lined pond is desired 

and we will submit a TR by August 1, 2022 if necessary.   

3. M.A. Concrete acknowledges how the Division must obtain costs. 

4. The settling pond has not been reclaimed.   

5. M.A. Concrete accepts the input figures used for the remaining reclamation of the south side 

pit, with regards to the acres to be topsoiled, ripped and seeded.   

 

      Sincerely,  

 

      Andy Azcarraga 

      Project Manager 

 


